2000 POST OAK BOULEVARD / SUITE 100 / HOUSTON, TEXAS 77056-4400

 CORPORATION

(713) 296-6000
February 17, 1994

State of New Mexico

Energy and Minerals Department
0il Conservation Division

P. 0. Box 2088

Santa Fe, New Mexico 87504

Attn: David Catanach

RE: Application to Inject
Form C-108
State 3 No. 1
Bar U Field (Mississippian)
Lea County, New Mexico

Dear Mr. Catanach:

Attached please find a revised copy of the above referenced C-108
packet on our State 3 No. 1. The revision includes an Exhibit "H"
concerning an affirmative statement that geological and engineering
data has been examined and we find no evidence of any hydrologic
connection between the disposal zone and any underground source of
drinking water. All data and information needed for this packet is
now completed. We look forward to your examination of this request
and hope to hear back from you soon with an affirmative response.

If you have any questions or concerns please contact the engineer
on this project, Ceci Leonard, at (713) 296-6306 or myself at (713)
296-6240.

Sincerely,
Apache Corporation

/
Carolyn Huntoon
Engineering Technician

Attachment

cc: State of New Mexico
Engineering and Minerals Department
0il Conservation Division
1000 W. Broadway
Hobbs, New Mexico 88240




